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Dates for 

your Diary 

 

   Stars of the week 

   Well done everyone,                     

    you are all amazing! 

 

3G Rhys C 4W Anika G 6J Vincent H  

3H George G 5C Callum B 6S Ella S  

3/4L Scarlett A 5H Amari D    

4B Seren L 5/6BD Jayden Y    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Armistice Day 

Throughout the school on Thursday all children participated in activities to recognise Armistice 
Day.  The children explored poetry, real life accounts and historical resources from the World wars to 
learn about the importance of Remembrance Day and why we all recognise it. At 11:00 we held a 
minutes silence on both of the playgrounds to reflect and take a moment to thank all those who have 
given their lives during conflict to enable us to live freely as we do today. Four children from year 6 
read Flanders Fields to the children prior to our minutes silence to set the tone. Nala joined us on the 
playground wearing her poppy in recognition of all the  animals who have supported humans and 
have too lost their lives during conflict. The children were 
very effective and respectful throughout the day and we are 

all proud of the ma-
turity and interest 
they took in such an 
emotive topic. 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

  Denis A and Aaron S 

 

Tuesday 4th Jan 

2022 

PD Day—staff 

only in school 

  
 

 

This Half Terms Value—Trust 

 

Reminder that BIkeability for Year 5/6 will 

continue on the 15th November for group 2. 

You will have received a text message if your 

child has secured a place. Thank you 

Tue 7th Dec 

Modern Foreign 

Languages Day  

 

Bikeability 

Group 2 

Mon & Tues 

15th & 16th 

Nov 

Carols by 

Candlelight at 

Holy Trinity 

Wed 1st Dec 

5pm 

Wed 5th Jan 

2022 

All children 

return to school 

Lost Property 

On Monday we will be putting lost prop-
erty out in the hall for children to look at 
class by class. If there is anything in      
particular your child has lost please re-
mind them of it on Monday morning 
ready for them to look later in the day. 

Anything left over at the end of Monday 
will be disposed of. 

 

Reminders: 

Dinner Money 

Please make sure this in placed in a sealed envelope 

with your child’s name, class and amount of money 

enclosed on it. Thank you. 

School Photographs 

The individual photographs were taken on Thursday 

and an order form will be sent home with your child 

shortly. If you would like to order, please return the 

order form and correct payment to the school office 

by the deadline date. If you miss the deadline, you 

will need to contact the company direct to order. 

Last day of term 

Fri 17th Dec 

Normal school 

hours 



Nala News     

Nala has once again been busy this week carrying out 
her training. She has been practising staying on her mat 
in classrooms and working with new handlers including 
Mrs Perkins and Mrs Smart. We are hoping over the 
next few weeks Nala will be visiting more classrooms 
more frequently as the children 
really enjoy having her visit 
them. Last week Nala successful-
ly graduated from her socialising 
puppy classes and is now focus-
ing on her in school training.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warhammer 

 

 

Craft Club run by Mrs Turner 

 

Clubs 

We would like to share with 
you some photos from our 
after school clubs that some 
of our children are currently 
participating in.  It is lovely 
to be able to offer clubs 
again and as you can see 
there are some very exciting 
things happening after 
school.  



Bikeability—Group 1 

In Bikeability, we had to wear high-vis jackets 

so we can stay safe and be seen. On the first day, we 

practised how to ride on the road in a small group. The 

leaders told us to always look behind us so that we 

can see any cars coming. This helps us to do a safe 

stop if we need to. I had loads of fun learning to ride 

a bike on the road. We were given a booklet to practise 

looking behind us, staying safe and doing U-turns. 

Now that we have completed Bikeability 1 and 2, we 

are going to get our badges that show that we can be 

responsible and safe on the road. By Sophie R Year 5 

WRAPAROUND CARE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.

This was a fantastic game of hot 

lava! 

Story Time! 

We love that the children in-

teract with children in different 

year groups at wraparound 

care. 

An interactive 

jigsaw on the 

whiteboard 

was so much 

fun to do! 

Pictures from our 

Bonfire Night celebra-

tions. We made pic-

tures using leaves we 

collected. We ate hot 

dogs and marshmal-

lows but it had all 

been eaten by the 

time we got to take 

photos! 

Anika teaching  

4W about 

Diwali this week 



Children, please tell an adult about your worries, no 

matter how big or small.  

These are the adults who keep you safe in school. 

They are called Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) 

   
Miss Cartwright 

Head teacher and 

Designated      

Safeguarding Lead. 

All adults in school keep you safe but DSLs have had extra training in safeguarding and are here to listen to any of 

your worries and to help keep you safe. 

If you want to talk to one of the DSLs about something that is worrying you, you can let any adult or the Wrockers’ 

Safeguarding Team know and they will make sure you get chance. Just ask for a DSL. 

 

Don’t let 

anyone 

hurt you 

Do you find it easier to 

talk to another child? 

Feel free to talk to one  

of us on the play-

ground.  

Mrs Williams        

Assistant Head 

Teacher, SENDCo and 

Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead. 

Mr Spragg            

Deputy  

Head teacher and 

Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead. 

 

We are Wrockers’ Safety Squad, we will 

be telling you about important safe-

guarding messages and we will be 

available on the playground for a chat. 

 

Miss Ashley              

Pastoral Lead and    

Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead. 


